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Dear Sir/Madam, 
Re draft plan SA45 land between Camlet Way & Crescent West, Hadley Wood. 

As a resident of Hadley Wood for 40 years and having served the community of Hadley Wood as a GP for 35 years, I 
am writing to object to the draft plan and urge the council to drop it. 

Rather, I would hope that the council will stick to its declared aim of protecting the green belt as it stated in It’s 
recent Characterisation Study. The loss of the amenity of the beautiful view would be very sad.-not least to the 
houses which abut the proposed development site. 

If the draft plan were to be adopted, the “village” nature of Hadley Wood would be altered. The proposed 
development is large enough to put a strain on local amenities and not large enough to cause improvement! Eg no 
local post office, no gp surgery, an oversubscribed local primary school, no secondary school etc. 

One of the purposes of the green belt is to prevent urban sprawl. This green belt should be preserved until the many 
brownfield sites in the Enfield council area have been exhausted. 

I look to my council to preserve and protect our beautiful area, and urge them them to drop this divisive and 
unattractive plan. 


